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August 23, 2013
VIA RESS, E-mail and Courier
Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700

Toronto, Ontario,  
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: 
Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.:  EB-2013-0301
           Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
           Review of Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in 

Board Proceedings

Consultation and Stakeholder Conference    
__________________________________________________________________
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) letter issued on                         August 22, 2013, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. would like to register as a participant for the upcoming Stakeholder Conference scheduled for October 8, 2013.
Enbridge requests that copies of all documents and correspondence relating to this matter be provided to the following: 
Mr. Norm Ryckman

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Address: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

     500 Consumers Road

     North York, Ontario  M2J 1P8

Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499
Enbridge will not be seeking cost awards in this proceeding.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.

Thank You.

Sincerely,

(Original Signed)
Stephanie Allman
Regulatory Coordinator
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